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CSL LIMITED WARNS SHAREHOLDERS OF  

UNSOLICITED SHARE OFFERS 

CSL Limited has become aware of unsolicited offers to shareholders to 
purchase their shares for a price which significantly undervalues their holding.  
CSL has advised shareholders, on receipt of such an offer, that they check it 
carefully. 
 
CSL urges shareholders to speak with their broker or financial advisor for advice 
if they are uncertain as to what to do.  Shareholders without a regular broker 
can contact the Australian Stock Exchange’s Customer Service Centre, 
telephone 131 279, for information on how to contact one. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information about CSL Limited, visit www.csl.com.au 
 

Investor Contact: 
Mark Dehring 
Director of Investor Relations 
Phone: 61 3 9389 2818 
Email: mark.dehring@csl.com.au 


